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Fellows and other staff members in the Office of NIH History may develop virtual or physical exhibits in the performance of their duties.  For such projects, the NIH Stetten Museum is the office of record.  This designation has been made so that documents, photographs, and objects generated by the creation of such projects leave a record after the Fellow or staff member leaves.  The Office of NIH History continues to refer to such files, sometimes for several years after a project.

Most of these projects generate emails, memoranda, notes, and official forms which document the project.  They may also involve photography and the collection of objects from donors.  The following types of paper and digital records should be turned over to the NIH Stetten Museum in a timely manner:

1. Budget – including estimates, can numbers, purchase orders, etc.

2. Design – this may include drawings, lay-outs, mock ups, and copies of web pages

3. Fabrication 

4. Exhibit/web page scripts – the final copy and any important drafts

5. Research notes – this may be copies of the staff member’s notes, etc. (it is understood that the staff member may want to keep originals)

6. Photographs, videos, and other audiovisual items – these need to be catalogued and added to the Office of NIH History database quickly because projects usually generate interest and requests for copies)

7. Scientific instruments or non-scientific objects – these will most likely be accessioned into the NIH Stetten Museum’s collection–they are not the property of the staff member and their provenance should be documented before giving them to the Museum

These records should be given to the curator of the NIH Stetten Museum.  To ensure that records are not broken up, the curator will handle the disposition of photographs and audiovisual material to be catalogued with the archivist.

